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BEFORE THE DEPARTMENT OF LIVESTOCK
OF THE STATE OF MONTANA
In the matter of the repeal of ARM NOTICE OF REPEAL
32.6.201, 32.6.202, 32.6.203,
32.6.204, 32.6.205, and 32.6.206
pertaining to Garbage Feeding

N— N N N

TO: All Concerned Persons

1. On October 20, 2023, the Department of Livestock published MAR Notice
No. 32-23-343 pertaining to the proposed repeal of the above-stated rules at page
1284 of the 2023 Montana Administrative Register, Issue Number 20.

2. The department has repealed the above-stated rules as proposed.

3. No comments or testimony were received.

[s/ Darcy Alm /s/ Michael S. Honeycutt
Darcy Alm Michael S. Honeycutt
Rule Reviewer Executive Director

Department of Livestock

Certified to the Secretary of State November 28, 2023.
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